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Class 9 Naws.

This week, in my topic, we have been learning about May Day. The children have been making flower crowns, May poles,

and Morris dancing.

In my art, our new focus is drawing. The children had lots of fun exploring different ways of making marks in paint, gloop,

and water.

In numeracy, we have continued with our multiplication focus and have continued exploring counting in 2s, 5s and 10s.

We have started a new story this week in literacy called ‘Secret Pizza Party’ by Adam Rubin. The children have been making

predictions about what our story could be about and making fact files about racoons.

In my play and leisure, we have been using sand and water to explore in different ways.
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Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Clarke and the class 9 team @

90:8¥%:1C ZHY0IVCOC

2024/04/13 02:55:45




